
  
 

 

                                                  
   
                                                      

      

                      

 

Parish 
Newsletter

Notices 

John Iliffe, husband of the late Dorothy Iliffe, passed 
away peacefully in hospital on Sunday, 16 February. His 
funeral will be at St Marylebone Crematorium on 
Monday March 9 at 12 noon. Our condolences go to 
Kate, Louise and Jonathan.  

Please note that the Annual Revision of the 
Electoral Roll has now begun. If you are not on the 
Roll and think you should be, please speak to Sally 
Atkinson or one of the Churchwardens.  

Churches Together in Finchley are organising a 
Lent course on the Sundays in Lent. They will take place 
at Trinity URC/Baptist Church in Nether Street North 
Finchley from 4.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. For the first two 
sessions CTiF have produced a short survey to find out 
people’s habits of prayer and fasting. You do not have to 
complete a questionnaire but it is felt that they would be 
useful for those two sessions. Forms are available in the 
hall. Please return to Peter Kinch who will have more 
details of the course.  

Beetle Drive: We will be holding our ever-popular 
Beetle Drive on Saturday 14 March, at 6.00 p.m. for 6.30 
p.m. If you plan to come to the Beetle Drive, please add 
your name to the list in the Hall.  

Toiletries: Joan Law is collecting. toiletries for 
homeless women who are admitted to UCH. Items 
needed are shower gel, toothpaste toothbrushes, 
flannels, shampoo, deodorant (not spray), combs, and 
body lotion.  

Mothers Union: Monthly Prayer hour at the 
Cathedral, Thursday March 12, from 11am- noon (Don’t 
forget to wear your MU badge) 
Edmonton Area Lady Day service on Wednesday March 
25, 7.30pm at St Alphege’s Church, Hertford Road, N9 
7LG 

Coronavirus; at the time of going to press the advice 
from the diocese and central church is that general good 
hygiene procedures should be followed. If you have a 
cold, cough or flu then you should receive in one kind, in 
the hand rather than the tongue, and avoid shaking 
hands at the Peace. Everyone should wash their hands 
often and thoroughly. We will pass on any updated 
advice as it is issued. 

All Saints’ Church 
East Finchley 

The 2nd Sunday of Lent 
March 8, 2020 

Welcome to mass today.  If you are new to All Saints’, or to 
the area, please make yourself known to one of the priests or 
to one of the welcomers. We hope that you will stay after the 
Parish Mass for some refreshments and a chat. 

Mass is said during the week (as advertised) and is a precious 
time of quiet and peace for all concerned. Please join us! 
Prayer intentions are gladly accepted. 

Baptisms, weddings and funerals can be arranged with Fr Ian 

Priests are available to hear confessions or for private 
counselling by appointment. 

Please keep the clergy informed if you know that someone is 
unwell, in hospital, or in need of a visit. 

Oremus
Among the sick we pray especially for: Jennifer Bate; Joan McHenry; John Humphries; Graham and Gwyn; Max Bird; Jasmine; Peter Kinch; 
Jan Stanway; Sorcha Curley; Steven Giles; Carol; Catherine Marshall; Casper; Eric Wetherell; Sonia Singham; Kathleen Finn; Patricia Anne 
Willis; Bobby Phung; Anthony Murray; Tom Norden; Beryl Willis; Penelope Howell; Stephen Sheil; Henry Lawrence; Luke; William Roy; 
Tom Slavin; Peter; Rosie Godfrey; Marion Burden; April; Stella Mayhew; Rashma; Sadhana Kumrai; Rosanna Fazzolari; Rosemary Roots; 
John O’Reilly; Joanna Harper; Sonia Keith; Wilson Rai; Eleanor; Andrew Wyllie; Taylor 



http://www.allsaints-eastfinchley.org.uk 

 

A couple of ‘extra’ things to do for Lent 

 Outside the city 
  

 An interesting opportunity  to see a film about the lives of the monks of Mount St Bernard Abbey playing at 
the Phoenix this Wednesday at 8pm, the director will be present for a Q&A session and the new beer the monks are 

producing will be available too! Details on the cards available at the back of church and in the hall. 

St Alphege Chorus 

St Alphage Chorus will be singing a Choral Mass (traditional language) on Friday, March 13th at 6pm in St Michael's, 
Camden Town (100 yards from the Camden underground on the Northern line) with the music of Lodovico Viadana 
(1560-1627); and also Solemn Evensong in Holy Trinity, Winchmore Hill at 6pm on Sunday March 15th 

                                                       

Notices for next week’s sheet, to Fr Ian by Wednesday evening please. 

Day Dat
e

Kalendar Public Liturgy Intentions

Sunday 8th LENT 2 Parish Mass 
               

10.00 a.m. Pro Populo 

Monday 9th Feria No Mass

Tuesday 10th Feria Mass                        10.00 
am

The peace of the 
world

Wednesday 11th Feria No Mass 

Thursday 12th Feria Mass                         
10.00am

The Sick

Friday 13th Feria No Mass

Saturday 14th Feria No Mass

Sunday 15th LENT 3 Parish Mass 10.00 a.m. Pro Populo

Masses and Devotions this week 

Parish Clergy
Fr Ian Chandler, Vicar:  Tel. 020 8883 9315, e-mail:  vicar.saintsabounding@gmail.com 

Fr Richard Buckingham, Hon Asst Priest:  Tel. 020 8371 0178, e-mail:  rbuckingham@waitrose.com 
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